                                                                                          Date 4th May 2021
We are now OPEN AS USUAL with a few changes.
We have been working hard over the past seven months to keep all staff and patients safe during their time at the practice.
· The practice entrance will continue to be locked for your safety and that of the staff.
· We continue to screen patients prior to entrance and will let you in when it is safe to do so.
· Social distancing measures are still in place and the reception waiting room and patient toilet continue to be out of public use.
· FACE MASKS/COVERINGS MUST BE WORN WHEN ATTENDING AND LEAVING THE PRACTICE
ALL DENTAL TREATMENTS are AVAILABLE
· We are open, and back to normal daily services but with slightly different procedures and treatment times from before.
· Hygiene appointments can be booked as usual.  The hygienist will decide for each specific treatment session if ultrasonic treatment (= Aerosol Generating Procedure) will be needed or not. 
· It is essential that we provide our services in a safe and effective way while working within the current NHS guidelines.
·  Appointments are currently still longer due to fallow periods after treatments.
·  AGP and non-AGP appointments are available with the use of enhanced PPE for all AGP treatments.
We are happy to announce that ALL STAFF at our practice have now been FULLY VACCINATED with both COVID- injections.

